
FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

 
REPORT:  Deferred Compensation Plan Audit for the Year Ended June 30, 2018. 
 
 
 MEETING DATE: 2/7/2019 
 
 SUBMITTED BY: Julie Lam, Port Controller 
 
 APPROVED BY: Sara Lee, Chief Financial Officer 
 
  

 
SUMMARY 
 
The Port’s Deferred Compensation Plan Audit for the Year Ended June 30, 2018 will be 
presented. 
 


